
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families &
WELCOME to June! 

By now, our days are fuller in color and the weather is hotter.
June’s theme Is: 

Fantastic June

During the month Of June we will be discussing the following:

1. Fantastic Father!

2. Caterpillars and Butterflies

3. Bugs and Insects

4. Ocean Animals

5. Farms and Zoo Animals

Here are some Special Dates to remember:

8th and 15th - Hearing and Vision Screenings

17th- Toddler Town Graduation!

Closing 3pm
1st–Say Something Nice Day

14h Flag Day

19TH – Fathers Day
20th – First Day Of Summer!

21st – International Yoga Day

Monthly Observance and Celebration

• National Safety Month

• Zoo and Aquarium Month



Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 
5PM. Any time after that, families get 
charged $15 every 10 minutes.
Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before dropping 
off your child. Teachers are ready to scan 
and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 
the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 
the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 
you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 
Late fees will be applied for no payments 
after the first and also to unpaid balances 
after the 15th . 

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT PROVIDES ALL THE 
SOURCES TO BE UP TO DATE WITH EVERYTHING 
GOING ON IN OUR CENTER. This includes Paying 
through the app, receiving documents, receiving 

important updates, communicating with teachers, 
and so much more. AsK us about ProCare 

Engagement!



15 Effective Parenting Tips for Parents of Preschoolers

If you’re a parent to a preschooler, who is brimming with energy and is curious about every little thing, it must 
be hard for you to keep up with his energy levels. Your little bundle of happiness must be keeping you on your 
toes all the time. And at times, you may find it challenging and tiring to run after your little one. Raising kids is 
one of the most challenging jobs, but you don’t have to do it all alone. We’re here to help you! We bring some 
parenting tips that will help you raise your preschooler just the way you want.

Here are some parenting tips that parents of preschoolers can follow.

1. Polish their communication skills.
Communication skills of toddlers are important. The clearer their communication skills are, the better 

they will fare with other kids and teachers once they start going to preschool.

2. Teach them to be good listeners.

We all know that it’s challenging to contain the curious mind of toddlers. However, when in preschool, 

your little one will have to take part in various activities, such as singing, drawing, listening to the 

teacher’s explanations, and so on. All these will require your toddler to sit still and pay attention. Being 

a good listener will help him proactively take part in various activities in preschool.

3. Encourage teamwork.

Once your toddler starts going to school, he will be spending good 4-5 hours with his peers and teachers, and take part 

in various group activities. To ensure that your little one talks to other kids and engages with them, he needs to learn 

about teamwork. While he may be the centre of attention at home and all his demands must be fulfilled, the same 

won’t happen in school. To ensure that your munchkin gets along with other kids, you will need to teach him about 

teamwork. You can help build this skill in your toddler by playing games with him at home.

https://parenting.firstcry.com/articles/15-group-games-and-activities-for-kids/?ref=interlink


4. Teach them to follow instructions.

This is a must! You must teach your little one to follow instructions and directions given to him. In preschool, your child 

will have to listen to his teacher and follow his instructions, so you must prepare him for the same. And you can do so 

by all by means of fun and games.

5. Help toddlers to work with stationery.

Preschools offer various activities that require the use of objects such as pencil, crayon, scissors, wax or colour

pencils. You can help your toddler how to handle them correctly by encouraging activities like drawing and painting. 

Depending on age, they can be taught how to write strokes of alphabets, numbers, etc.

6. Encourage them to be independent.

Your child needs to be independent and learn to do certain activities on his own when he starts going to a preschool. At
home, you will be there to wipe your toddler’s face or help him wash his hands after his mealtimes or playtime. But in
preschool, he might have to do it all by himself. So you need to teach him a few things before he goes to preschool.
Learning these little tasks will instill a sense of responsibility and independence in toddlers, which will help him in life.

https://www.firstcry.com/stationery/pencils-pens?cid=10&scid=111&type=t1-1706?ref=interlink
https://www.firstcry.com/stationery/oil-pastels/color-crayons?cid=10&scid=111&type=t1-340,444?ref=interlink
https://www.firstcry.com/stationery/scissors-cutter?cid=10&scid=111&type=t1-1709?ref=interlink
https://www.firstcry.com/stationery/colour-pencils?cid=10&scid=111&type=t1-341?ref=interlink
https://parenting.firstcry.com/articles/how-to-teach-kids-alphabets-top-10-ways/?ref=interlink


7. Have a set routine.

Having a set routine for various activities such as playing, meals, snacks, sleep, etc., is important for both of you. Not
only will it teach discipline to your kid, but it will also help you manage your own time efficiently. Another advantage is
that you won’t have to run after your toddler every day for meals or bedtime.

8. Try not to be too strict.

Discipline should not be confused with strictness. Children tend to be stubborn if you are too strict with them. So you
need to talk to your child in a friendly manner, and win his trust so that he can communicate with you without fear. It will
also help you to have a strong bond with your child.

9. Don’t give in to their tantrums.

Having said that, you can’t be too mellow as well! Try to find the right balance that is neither too strict nor too soft. Don’t
put a blind eye to your child’s tantrums. Instead, direct him to do something else if he is throwing a tantrum over a
specific thing. The best way is to identify the cause of such behavior and address it.

https://parenting.firstcry.com/articles/parent-child-relationship-tips-to-develop-healthy-bonding/?ref=interlink
https://parenting.firstcry.com/articles/toddler-tantrums-causes-and-how-to-cope/?ref=interlink


10. Don’t treat them like an adult.

Sometimes, parents expect way too much out of their children. You may want to treat your child like an adult, 

but you have to understand your little one is still at a learning stage, and, that he is a kid. Don’t expect to 

understand everything you tell him immediately. Have patience, and let him learn at his own pace. The 

important thing is that you encourage him to learn and keep trying. You may want to find out what interests 

and motivates your child. Be creative when you give him a task, and ensure that it’s fun for both of you, rather 

than a chore which you have to go through.

11. Don’t be a “no” person all the time.

It might be challenging, but there are ways to go about it! Try not to say “No” very often. Kids’ hearts are 

sensitive, and they may feel unloved or undesirable if you say no to them often. If you say ‘no’ to everything to 

your child, it may lead to a rebellious attitude in him. Try talking to your child in a gentle way when you’re 

saying no. Explain why you are saying ‘no’ and he will understand.

12. Praise them for being good.

We all love it when we are praised for our efforts. The same is with kids. In order to raise an independent and 

responsible child, you have to encourage them every. If they do something wrong, then let them know why it 

is wrong. Such awareness will make them conscious of what they are doing, and whether their actions will 

have a negative consequence.

https://parenting.firstcry.com/articles/chores-for-kids-by-age-easy-tasks-to-teach-your-child-responsibility/?ref=interlink


13. Don’t put too many things on their plate.

Every child is different and learns at his own pace. As a parent, of course, you will have certain expectations 

of your child. However, it is also the job of a parent to understand their child and accept his capabilities. It’s 

important not to put too many things on toddlers’ plates at once; remember, they are too young and still 

learning. Maintain a balanced schedule that is comfortable for your toddler.

14. Be a role model to them.

Your children will be spending most of their time with you. How you behave, what you do, how you do things, 

and more will impact your child’s development. Be a role model to your child, so he can look up to you and 

follow in your footsteps.

15. Create a strong bond.

Raising a child can be challenging but it’s a rewarding experience too. So enjoy the little things with your 

toddler and engage in fun activities together. Doing simple things together will help you create trust and a 

strong bond with your child. You should be a parent as well as a friend to your kids, and someone your child 

can rely on without hesitation.

https://parenting.firstcry.com/articles/15-fun-and-interesting-outdoor-activities-for-kids/?ref=interlink


Common Mistakes Parents Make With Preschoolers

No parent wants less for their kids; every single one of them thinks best for their child’s interests. However, 

many a time, those good intentions backfire or demotivate their child. Below are a few common mistakes that 

parents should avoid with their preschoolers.

1. Setting a Bad Example

Little ones are impressionable and they learn by observing their parents and surroundings. If you want to teach 

them a good habit, then start the change from within yourself first. You can’t expect them to eat a healthy meal 

when you are living on potato chips and cookies. If you want to inculcate reading habits in your child, you will 

have to show them.

2. Saying Yes Always

Do not give into your child’s demand almost always. If you always say ‘yes’ to your child, he will ask for anything 

and everything. Don’t let your child manipulate you; when it’s time to say no, say it clearly. Also, explain to your 

child why you are saying ‘no’.

3. Being Overprotective

It’s natural for parents to be protective of their kids, but being overprotecting hinders their growth. They start to 

rely way too much on their parents for almost everything. When parenting preschoolers, you should let them 

initiate things which they are capable of doing on their own. If your child falls while playing or walking, don’t 

rush to him each and every time. Let him learn how to stand up on his own. Watch and observe, and help him if 

he needs it. Let him grow!

https://parenting.firstcry.com/articles/20-essential-healthy-habits-for-kids/?ref=interlink


Common Mistakes Parents Make With Preschoolers (Cont.)

4. Bribing Them

Bribing kids with chocolates or other treats to make them do something is a common approach, but 

something parents should avoid. For example, offering a piece of cake for eating veggies won’t help them like 

veggies. It might backfire as well, and they might start to hate it.

5. Comparing With Siblings

Many parents forget that every child is different and unique. Don’t compare children with their siblings. Such 

behavior will discourage them and make them feel unloved. They may start to harbor hatred towards their 

siblings as well.

Parenting a preschooler is challenging, but it’s full of fun as well. At times, you may find it difficult to keep up 

with your child’s energy levels and curiosity, but you know it well that your child couldn’t have asked for better 

parents. Refer to these parenting tips if you need help and trust your parenting style. We know you’re doing a 

great job!

15 Useful & Effective Parenting Tips for 
Parents of Preschoolers (firstcry.com)

Resources:

https://parenting.firstcry.com/articles/15-effective-parenting-tips-for-parents-of-preschooler/


Hello Bears/Koalas Families!

Our class had a wonderful month in May. We celebrated all things mom! We learned about different kinds of weather that 

can occur, what items we can find in nature, and we took an inside look at various careers. The children also had fun 

projects that correlated with these themes like “What I Want to Be When I Grow Up Project?” where the children drew what 

they wanted to be and wrote down the duties of their future careers.

June is going to be a very exciting month! It’s Graduation Season! The children will not only learn about fathers, butterflies 

and caterpillars but they will be celebrating their time here at TTDC TOO! There will be some fun projects in-store like 

discovering a caterpillar turning into a butterfly!

Graduates of 2022: Please be on the lookout for a Graduation Flier with detailed information about your child’s big day!

Graduation will be on Friday June 17, 2022, from 4:00 pm-6:00 pm. Your child(ren) will need to be picked up by 3:00 pm

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Karla at 773-622-9433 ext. 27 Koalas Classroom, 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com or message us through the ProCare App.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through email at megan@toddlertownchicago.com

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan & Ms. Karla

&

mailto:karla@toddlertownchicago.com
mailto:megan@toddlertownchicago.com


Happy Summer Families!

Sunshine is on the way, and we had a wonderful month watching the seasons change into something 

amazing! The children had a great time learning about jobs, nature and weather. We also had a great time 
celebrating our mothers and learning how to make them feel special. We hope you loved your gifts, mothers!

For the month of June, we will be exploring all new themes! Those themes will be caterpillars, 

butterflies, ocean animals and fathers. We will have great projects which include making a group project with 
different kinds of ocean animals.

If you need anything, please contact me at 773-622-9433 ext 25 Explorers Classroom or 
cintya@toddlertownchicago.com.

Thank You,

Ms. Cintya

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us 

at 773-622-9433 Ext 25 or via email at: cintya@toddlertownchicago.com Once again thank you for all your 

support!

Ms. Cintya

mailto:cintya@toddlertownchicago.com
mailto:cintya@toddlertownchicago.com


Hello families!

I hope everyone is happy and excited about the nice weather! Finally, no more jackets and snow boots! Our children 

are excited to have more outdoor activities such as nature walks and playground time! With this in mind, we are 

strongly encouraging no open shoes for our children's safety and to please bring a reusable water bottle with your 

child’s name. Overall, for the month of May, our children had fun learning about exciting themes such as clouds, 

weather, and of course celebrating Magnificent mom! In the month of June, we will be celebrating our preschool 

classroom graduation!! Also, we are going to be talking throughout the month about Ocean Animals, Bugs, spirit 

week, caterpillars and last but not least we are going to learn and welcome summer with butterflies!! Please 

continue to stay connected with ProCare because we will post fun activities that our class will do during June! 

Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene

`

mailto:Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com


773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Hi parents!
Our toucans are doing fantastic this month! During the month of May, the children explored different themes 

like Magnificent Mom, nature, weather and jobs. With these incredible themes, we had some great projects. For 

example, for mother's day, the children made beautiful portraits using pink and purple paints, glue, and glitter. 

The children had a great time discovering these themes and their activities!

In the month of June, the children will be exploring new themes! We will once again go over colors, but this time 

we will be discovering new colors by mixing different colors. We will have more sensory activities based on this 

month's themes such as ocean animals in a personal water bin.

A friendly reminder that summer heat is approaching, and we would appreciate it if you can please send your 

child with appropriate clothing and closed toed shoes for the summer weather.

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima & Ms. Yvonne 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Yvonne at yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com

Or call 773-622-9433 Ext. 22

mailto:fatima@toddlertownchicago.com
mailto:yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com

